
Recall:
Incorrect Front Brake Hose on RR-S 

Models

R-2022-1

May, 2022

Confidentiality Notice:  This message (including attachments) contains information that may be 

confidential and is for authorized Beta Dealer’s use only

Models Effected:

2022 350-500 RR-S 4-Strokes



Problem: A batch of 2022 RR-S 4-Strokes have come with the incorrect front 
brake hose installed.

Solution: Inspect units for the incorrect front brake hose, and if needed replace.  
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